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June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Student Name:  
Tutor Group: ​ ​ ​ ​  
Tutor:  
 
As you will be aware, our Induction Days are - Tuesday 24th June and Wednesday 25th June 2025.  
The induction process allows students to meet their new form tutor, other members of their form 
and to sample some lessons and start to become part of our Garstang community. 
  
Please find below a number of key dates and information. 
 
 
Induction Days 
 
Students should arrive by 8.30am and they will be escorted into school by our team of school 
leaders who will support the Year 6 students throughout the day. Parents can walk their children to 
the front of school if they wish.  
 
If your child is coming to school on a school bus, the bus companies are aware it is our Induction 
Days. 
 
If parents are picking up their children they need to organise with their child where they will be 
meeting them.  Y6 students will be dismissed at 2.50pm.  Please note there is no vehicle entry to 
the front of school due to the school buses arriving.  
If your child currently has a sibling in school and you would like them to go home together, we will 
keep Y6 students in the school gym and their sibling can meet them there at 3.05pm. 
 
Please wear primary school uniform, suitable to take part in PE. 
 
 
Lunches and Break  
 
Please send your child with a packed lunch on both days, plus snacks for break time and a refillable 
water bottle. Y6 will have their break time at 11.00am and lunch time at 13.20pm and may 
therefore need a few snacks to keep them going! 
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Getting to Know Each Other Experience 
 
As communicated during the 627 Quest evening, the student will attend their first GCA themed 
experience in September.  We value aspects of leadership, communication and resilience.  The 
Getting to Know Each Other experience will support all the students getting to know each other, 
including key staff members, and make new friends. Further details will be provided at the Parent 
Meeting on Thursday 26th June. 
 
 
Parent Meeting 
 
As mentioned briefly above, we would like to invite parents to our Welcome to Garstang - Parental 
Information Evening on Thursday 26th June at 6.00pm.  This is an opportunity for you to receive 
key information and meet key staff.  
 
We are really excited and looking forward to meeting your child.  
 
If you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact us: info@garstang.fcat.org.uk  
 
 
 
Regards  
 

                                          
Mrs L Royds ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Mr R Grindley 
Deputy Headteacher​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Year 7 Lead 

 
 


